
QUAIL CREEK PERFORMING ARTS GUILD 
 

 

Minutes of the QCPAG General Meeting of April 23, 2019 

Board members present: Cyndy Gierada, Davey Jones, Sydney Ranney, Sandy Boyer, Tal 

Middleton and Diana Paul  

 
President Cyndy Gierada: Cyndy called the meeting to order at 4:00 p.m. and noted that the 
Board had approved the March minutes and they were posted to the PAG website.   
 
Treasurer Sydney Ranney:  Sydney reported that our total current assets are $134.03. Ticket 
sales were $8,824.50. After expenses, the play’s profit was $1639.04. Ticket sales income will be 
posted in the next few weeks.   
 
Membership Chair, Frank Gunn (absent): Cyndy announced that membership is now at 97.  
 
Publicity: Tal Middleton: Tal reported that he is now submitting articles to “What’s Happening” for 

“Quail Creek has Talent” which will be held on August 23rd.  

VP Variety/Music, Dodie Prescott (absent):  Cyndy will direct the Christmas Show which will be 
held on December 5, 6, and 7th. The theme is “Around the World”.  
 
VP Comedy/Drama, Davey Jones announced that 477 tickets were sold for “Four Weddings and 
an Elvis” by Nancy Frick which ran on April 11, 12 and 13th.   
 
Members at Large, Diana Paul and Sandy Haegele (absent):  Diana has distributed all but one 
of the PAG polo shirts that had been ordered.  
 
Old Business:  The catered picnic was held after the General Meeting today at the Pickleball 
Ramada at 4:00 p.m. A total of 53 members and guests were in attendance. Cyndy and the new 
PAG chorus performed.  
 
New Business:  Davey reported that the Nominating Committee including Davey, Pam Campbell 
and Jay Hochstein have a slate to present. The slate is VP Variety and Music, Dodie Prescott and 
Paul White; Secretary, Sandy Boyer; Membership, Fay Shapiro; Publicity, (no candidate) and 
Member at Large, #2, Diana Paul.  The election will be conducted at the May meeting and the slate 
will be posted on the PAG website two weeks prior to the election. A proxy vote will be sent out 
(see website at quailcreekpag.com) and the signed ballot should be returned to the PAG meeting 
in May. For a mailing address, please contact Davey Jones at 520-399-4222. 
 
 
The meeting and picnic were adjourned at approximately 6:00 p.m.  
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted by Sandy Boyer  


